
  
 

WHAT WE DO WITH THE MONEY RAISED AT THE FETE 
 

The Fete is run as an event for the local community and although costs have increased 
substantially over the past two years, we have been able to make several donations 
during the year, notably: 
 
The installation of a defibrillator in The Hope Room for use by associations and people 
renting the hall for parties: 
 
A donation at Christmas to a local food bank supporting Otford Residents: 
 
The installation of information notice boards inside Otford Library: 
 
A donation, for the purchase of jigsaws, to the local branch of Phab a charity supporting 
adults with learning difficulties. 
 
The purchase of a new fridge/freezer located in The Player’s Hall kitchen. 
 
Thank you for supporting us at this year’s Otford Village Fete. 
 

 
 
 


